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Meeting

 Industry Response to Öko-Institut Recommendations

Wednesday, June 18, 2008

CROWNE PLAZA EUROPA HOTEL BRUSSELS, 

Rue de la Loi - 107 – Wetstraat B - 1040 
BRUSSELS  Belgium
9:00 

Introduction and Self Introductions



Anthony Hilvers, Vice President, Industry Programs, IPC
9:15 

Summary of Öko-Institut Recommendations & General Issues and 



Discussion


Dr. Paul Goodman, ERA Consultants

10:15

Flame Retardants – Options and Issues

Veronique Steukers, Manager, Advocacy, Albemarle
10:45

EPA Report Summary


Fern Abrams, Director of Government Relations and Environmental 


Policy, IPC
11:15

Impact of the Öko-Institut Recommendations on the Solder Manufacturer

Malcolm Warwick, Global Business Director, Henkel
11:45
Impact of the Öko-Institut Recommendations on the Laminate Mancufacturer

Dr. Mangred Cygom, Isola Germany
12:15

Lunch

1:15

Perspectives of a Printed Circuit Manufacturer
Ms. Tina Suman, Environmental Engineering, AT&S
1:45

Material Selection Issues for Coatings

Mr. Lamar Young, Specialty Coating Systems
2:00

Impact of the Öko-Institut Recommendations on the OEM

Dave Hillman, Principal Materials and Process Engineer, Rockwell Collins

2:30

General Discussion

3:00

Adjournment
